
Subject: Re: Suggestion about some menu item of theide
Posted by masu on Fri, 17 Nov 2006 11:09:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Luigi,

I agree with you, but we should keep the defaults sections in the Build methods dialog since you
can set your preference of what you would like for new projects to be set initially.

Matthias
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